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Friday, May 17, 2019 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, Guardians and Caregivers of Norwood Park School, 
 
 
I would like to take the opportunity to provide you with details regarding construction at Norwood 
Park. 
 
Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board prioritizes the renewal and revitalization of its schools.  
Our school is undergoing construction to enhance and improve our learning environment. 
 
The upcoming school renewal work includes revitalization to the existing science lab, visual arts room, 
music room and learning commons. Revitalizations include flooring, painting, lighting and millwork to 
align to the elementary school design guidelines.  
 
The project is in the preliminary design stage. 
 
 
I would like to thank you for your patience and cooperation as we work to revitalize our school. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the school office at 905-575-
9808. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rhonda Moules 
Principal 
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